
Letter of Advocacy for Accessibility 

Improvements 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

 

I am writing to you as an advocate for the elderly and a concerned citizen about the accessibility 

issues faced by our senior community. As we strive to create an inclusive environment, it is vital 

that we address the existing challenges that hinder access to essential services and facilities for 

our seniors. 

Many elderly individuals experience mobility limitations, and without appropriate accessibility 

improvements, such as wheelchair ramps, handrails, and proper signage, they may struggle to 

access basic necessities like healthcare, transportation, and recreational facilities. 

I urge your organization to consider implementing the following improvements: 



• Installation of wheelchair ramps at all public building entrances. 

• Providing adequate seating in waiting areas to accommodate elderly individuals. 

• Enhancing public transportation services to ensure easier access for seniors. 

It is essential that we work together to prioritize these improvements, enabling our elderly 

population to live with dignity and independence. Thank you for your attention to this important 

issue. I am looking forward to your response and to hearing how we can collaborate to make our 

community more accessible. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


